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Donna McLaughlin
HSEC Manager
Maxwell Ventures (Management) Pty Ltd
Thomas Mitchell Drive 
Muswellbrook New South Wales 2333

04/07/2022

Dear Ms McLaughlin

Maxwell Underground Coal Mine Project (SSD 9526)
Surrender of Drayton Consent MP 06_0202

I refer to your letter dated 27 June 2022 regarding the surrender of development consent
MP 06_0202, which was submitted in accordance with condition A15 of Schedule 2 of the Maxwell
Underground Coal Mine Project development consent (SSD 9526). 

The Department confirms that the information provided in your letter is adequate to surrender the
development consent in accordance with section 4.17(5) of the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Act 1979 and clause 67 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation
2021.

Accordingly, the Planning Secretary accepts the surrender of MP 06_0202. 

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Joe Fittell on (02) 4908 6896.

Yours sincerely 

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments
As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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